
Dear House members, 
I strongly oppose HB 8 as it is unsafe and dangerous 
legislation. We must support the privacy and rights of trans 
students. Trans rights are human rights. As a person who 
has experienced parental abuse, I believe this bill will 
result in parental abuse and teen depression and suicide. 
Please vote no to HB 8. 
Sincerely, 
Namiko Kunimoto 
 


